

Kernersville Elementary School

March 9, 2016

Dear KES Parents:

We have recently had issues to arise regarding cell phone use by students. We would like to clarify our school's policy regarding cell phones.

Your child may possess, but may not display, portable communication devices such as cell phones and pagers. All devices must be turned off during the instructional day. If it rings or is visible during school hours, it will be confiscated by the teacher and turned in to the office. Parents can pick up the device in person from the school's office. Should the cell phone, or any other similar electronic equipment, be lost, stolen or damaged, it is the student's responsibility and not that of the school.

Feel free to contact the main office at 703-4100 if you have questions.

Thank you for your support.

KES Administration